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Winter Greetings WWGC Members  
 

I hope that you all had a wonderful holiday and that 2019 will be a great year for all of us. 
 

 December saw members busy creating lovely little arrangements for Meals on Wheels.  
Thank you to Lee Carson, Nancy Morris and the WWGC elves.  Lee has been receiving many 
compliments on the arrangements that our club has been donating.  After the December  
delivery, she received this note of thanks: 
 

Dear Leigh and the Wayne Woods Flower Club.... 

Thank you again for the adorable Christmas flowers you gave to Meals on Wheels.  They are so festive with the little figures and candy cane 
pipes.  All of the Christmas joyful cheer.  Again, your generous and thoughtful gifts made a significant impact on the fortunate clients who 
received your floral arrangements.  If a smile delivery a meal makes a difference, you can imagine the holiday joy your flowers brought… 

It is the season of giving and I wanted you to know how grateful Meals on Wheels is for the Wayne Woods Flower Club’s thoughtful gifts.  
You spread the joy to our clients. 

Fondly,  Linda Saligman 
 

 Once again, many thanks to Gwen Puglisi, assisted by Maureen Innes, for hosting another 
successful Greens Sale.  We had a great turnout of volunteers who were treated to Christmas 
carols, delicious soup, confections and champagne.  And thank you to our members for placing 
orders to support our club. 
 

 On Sunday, January 13, twenty-five members enjoyed brunch at our annual Winter Social 
at the Black Powder Tavern.  Thanks to Anne McCrary, Paige Ryan and the committee for  
organizing this enjoyable event.  We are also grateful to the members who donated items for the 
ever-popular raffle baskets and door prize.  As always, it was a lovely gathering.  
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 Our February meeting will feature a speaker from PHS to share a wonderful perspective 
of horticulture in the Philadelphia area from the 1700’s to the present.  Fingers crossed for no 
snow!  In the event of bad weather, we have a snow day for both the February and the March 
meetings listed in your yearbook. 
 

 Looking ahead to our March meeting, we will be creating asparagus floral arrange-
ments.  So, please remember to save a large baked beans can because you will need it to 
make the arrangement!   An example of the project will be available at the February meeting.  
Both February and March would be great meetings to bring a friend! 
 

 Save the Date:  Thursday, September 6, 2019 
Ellen McGarrigle and her team have secured a venue and a speaker 
for the District I Luncheon at Overbrook Country Club  featuring  
author and decorator Coleen Christian Burke.  Her presentation on 
decorating for Christmas will draw from her years of working with 
the first ladies to decorate the White House for Christmas. 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES AND HAPPENINGS FROM DISTRICT I 
 

March 14 -15:  Environmental Studies hosted by Uwchlan Garden Club 
 

March 16:  March into Spring - Hardy Plant Society 
 

March 25-26:  Gardening School hosted by Downingtown Garden Club 
 

April 7-9:  GCFP State Convention, Altoona, PA 
 

April 18:  District I Meeting, 10 a.m., Uwchlan Meeting House 
 
 

 


